
Signposting for families 
 

Emergency Resilience Funding 
We are now able to provide emergency support to young people and families. The funding is strictly 
for emergencies due to Covid-19.  
The emergency funding is for families in hardship, for example to buy food, medicines, nappies and 
other supplies. Or to pay for emergency fuel, white goods or internet access. 
Applications should be made by professionals, and we are reliant on the integrity of professionals to 
assess the level of support required. The application form is short and payments are made within 
two days, or less if very urgent. In addition, early help locality teams will be in touch with families to 
offer support for other needs, in partnership with schools, nurseries and other universal services. 
Young people and families cannot apply directly. If you have an emergency need then please contact 
support workers or schools as a first step to access Resilience Funding. 

Please contact the Student Welfare Team and they can then talk you through the application 
process. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kooth is a service available to all children and 

families and reaches out to anyone who needs 

support especially through this time. 

Please read the information and visit the website for 

more information. 

www.kooth.com 

Bereavement support can also be accessed 

through the school student welfare Team: 

Student.welfare@arena-birmingham.academy  

Or 

0121 679 4663 

mailto:Student.welfare@arena-birmingham.academy


 

 

 

You can also call the student welfare team on:   0121 679 4663 


